
 

 

20 March 2019 

Assembly reform: Electoral Commission financing and accountability  

Dear Elin 

Following your correspondence in December 2018, and our meeting in January 
the committee duly discussed the possibility of looking at the financing and 
accountability of the Electoral Commission in relation to devolved elections in 
Wales. However, in considering our forward work programme as a whole the 
committee decided not to do so given its heavy legislative work load and other 
policy work planned. 

Thank you for raising these matters with the committee. 

I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs 
Committee.  

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

Cc: Mick Antoniw, Chair, Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee  

Llywydd  


